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Report of Faculty Induction Programme held on 1 ltr' Augu st 2o2,}

An orientation/faculty induction programme was scheduled on August II,2q,23
at 11:30 AM under the chairmanship of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, for the newly
joined faculty to help them to understand their roles and responsibilities in the
University and to familiarize them with the structure, functioning of the
institution and professional expectations.

This programme was conducted for the 34 newly joined faculty members, out of
which 28 faculty members attended this programme. The event started with
formal introduction of the faculty and university officers.

Prof. Raghavendra Prasad Tiwari, Hon'ble Vice-chanceilor welcomed the newly
joined faculty and encourage them to contribute in the growth of the University.

He further added that quality is a continuous process and improvement is
required always with new challenges and opportunities and we must keep
ourselves ready to face these challenges and to learn from the opportunities.

He also elaborated that due to limited resources, we have to find out the solutions
to overcome problems so that we can give our fullest without any complaint.

The Vice Chancellor further asked the faculty to publish research publications
in high impact journals listed in scopus and web of Science.

Prof. Ramakrishna Wusirika, Dean Incharge Academics introduced the newly
joined faculty with the academic system of the University. Further, he explained
about the competition among nqwly established universities for ranking and
accreditation.

Prol, Anjana Munehi, Director, R&D Ccll sharcd the cluLail g116rrI grants, RSIVI
and other research activities of the University.

Dr. Raj Kumar Sharma, Finance officer elaborated that their
faculty in every aspect to streamline the finance related issues.
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Prof. Sanjeev Kumar, Dean Students Welfare welcomed the newly joined faculty
and asked them to keep a cordial atmosphere in the department.

Prof. Monisha Dhiman, Director IQAC explained about the functions and
working of IQAC. She further added that faculty must adhere to the deadlines
for submitting the data as and when asked. Further, she added that faculty
should update their profile on the University website.

Prof. Anil Mantha, Incharge Store & Purchase Section, gave a presentation to the
faculty to make them aware with the purchase procedure of the University and
made a kind request to submit the files with complete documents to avoid
unnecessary delay.

The programme ended with the vote of thanks by Prof. B. P. Garg, Registrar (I/c).
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